Bethany Schleh
Biddeford
LD 1365

I am writing to express my full support for the establishment of cannabis consumption
lounges. These spaces offer a safe, responsible, and social environment for
consumers, which can help normalize cannabis use and create additional economic
opportunities within the industry.

Cannabis consumption lounges also provide an important opportunity for public
education and responsible usage, benefiting both the consumer and the community at
large. I believe they are a positive step in the ongoing evolution of cannabis policy.

Thank you for your consideration of this important development.



